
Warnell , Terry G, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jamesbruc@aol.com 
Friday, July 02, 2010 2:45 PM 
Warnell, Terry G, EMNRD 
Re: July 8th Docket 

Continue 14438k14504, ahd 14505 to 8/5. 

Jim 

Original Message 
From: Warnell, Terry G, EMNRD, EMNRD <TerryG.Warnell@state.nm.us> 
To: jamesbruc <jamesbruc@aol.com> 
Sent: Fri, Jul 2, 2010 2:35 pm 
Subject: July 8th Docket 

Hi Jim, 

Just looking at the Docket for next week 
Looks like 4 of the cases are yours 
Case No. 14438, 14484, 14504 and 14505 
Do you think all 4 will be heard? 

Happy 4 t h of July 

Terry G. Warnell 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
505-476-3466 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may 
contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited 
unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this message. - This email has been scanned by the Sybari - Antigen 
Email System. 

l 


